

Celebration Newsletter

Gloucestershire

01594 542287

www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

Celebrating Woodside Primary School: 14th January 2022

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the first celebration newsletter of 2022. It has been great to see the children return full of chatter about their Christmas celebrations and eagerness to be back in school. Term has started with so many things so celebrate, I hope you do enjoy reading all about it.

Mrs Fawkes, Deputy Head Teacher

Certificate Winners

Woodside 100 Club Winner is...

Theo



Little Dormice: Everyone! Dormice: Kayden and Jasper Fallow Deer: Callie and Rowan Woodpeckers: Ruby and Georgina Red Squirrels: Heath and Carlos









Top Dojo Scorers

Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behaviour, our school values, hard work and so much more. Congratulations to the winners this week.

Dormice: Lucy and Florrie Fallow Deer: Layla and Marley Woodpeckers: Harry and Esmai Red Squirrels: Lucy and Jolene























West Gloucestershire **Little Dormice** have been talking all about the season changing and the differences that winter brings. The children talked about skiing and snow, they talked about how the trees have changed. Activities have included winter walks to make a winter tray inside, playing with lots of shapes inside and outside. They have been enjoying being back with their friends.











Dormice have been using programmes on Purple Mash to work on our ICT skills. They have also been exploring one more and number bonds in maths.











Woodpeckers have been finding out about the artist Julian Opie, and have had a go at drawing in his style.









Red Squirrels have been studying feathers in fine detail and drawing our own.

They have also received an email from Macmillan children's books regarding our work on the highway rat. Dear Red Squirrels,

It was frightfully good of you to get in touch! We're so pleased that you enjoy Julia's books, these extra pages are brilliant and the children are very talented!

Thank you for sharing them with us, we really enjoyed reading them.

Best wishes,

Macmillan Children's Book









KS2 welcomed a qualified coach from Gloucester Rugby Club this week. They thoroughly enjoyed working on their rugby skills.







